
From: Totnes Town Clerk 

Sent: 15 October 2021 11:22 

To: Rob Sekula; Duncan Smith; Graham Swiss; Thomas.Jones@swdevon.gov.uk 

Subject: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan - Consultation on a New Policy: C12 - Former Dairy 

Crest Site 

 

 

Dear SHDC Officers, 

 

Totnes Neighbourhood Plan – Consultation on a New Policy: C12 – Former Dairy Crest Site 

 

On 4th October Totnes Town Council resolved to pause the Neighbourhood Plan examination 

process to consult on a proposed new policy about the former Dairy Crest site.  

 

As part of the requirements of the Localism Act 2011, Totnes is undertaking consultation on this 

proposed new policy and as a statutory consultation body, we are seeking your views. The formal six 

week consultation will run from 18th October until 28th November 2021 and is for comments on this 

policy only. 

 

The policy and supporting Appendix E - Former Dairy Crest Site Development Brief are attached for 

ease and is published on the Totnes Town Council website Neighbourhood Plan page which can be 

can be accessed at https://www.totnestowncouncil.gov.uk/your-community/neighbourhood-plan/ 

 

Any comments on this new policy should be sent by 28th November to 

administrator@totnestowncouncil.gov.uk or to Totnes Town Council, The Guildhall Offices, 5 

Ramparts Walk, Totnes, TQ9 5QH. 

 

All representations received will be acknowledged and formally recorded. In due course a 

Consultation Statement will be prepared and published setting out the response to the 

representations received. 

 

In the case of the statutory bodies, if you are not the correct person to receive this email, I should be 

grateful if you could forward this email to the right person in your organisation, together with any of 

your colleagues who you think may wish to make comment. 

 

Finally, I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of this email and the attachment. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Sara Halliday 

Governance and Projects Manager 

Totnes Town Council 


